From: Leslie Bray

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Re: Brown & Jackson septic storage ponds
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 12:47:11 PM

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Kittitas County Community Development services,

We are writing to oppose the proposal made by Brown & Jackson to construct two storage ponds.
We are property owners and second generation cattle producers. We don’t feel it to be safe to have
the irrigation waters contaminated with human feces and the other solid waste involved in this
project, even if it is a very slight chance it is not worth the risk to our community and businesses.
Considering there is already a waste area 7 miles away from the proposed spot. Which should be
sufficient for a community of this size. There is also smell that will impact homeowners, plus when
they spread the contents of the lagoons as it dries and the wind is blowing ( which you know it blows
constantly) airborne particles can contaminate pastures, crops and irrigation supplies. This is just
unacceptable.

Jeff and Leslie Bray
jefflesbray@gmail.com
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